
 
 
 
 
   Ladywell East 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                           Livingston                                                   
          EH54 6DR 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          Tel:  01506 442172 
                                                                                                                                                         e-mail: wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk   

  

                                @Ce          @CedarbankSchool                           

westlothian.gov.uk 

10th February 2020 
         
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
All S2 pupils will be attending a “Step into STEM” event on Wednesday 19th February at West Lothian 
College. The aim is to provide secondary school pupils with a wider understanding of Science and 
Engineering and potential career opportunities in those fields, whilst inspiring them to continue in their 
STEM studies.  
 
'Step Into STEM' is a showcase and celebration of STEM - science, technology, engineering and maths - for 
young people in West Lothian. Pupils will hear from two speakers, attend two different workshops and 
then have the opportunity to visit the interactive exhibition. This event gives young people a fun 
opportunity to gain knowledge and experience of this dynamic industry. The stalls will be interactive and 
engaging for pupils with gadgets, competitions, challenges, quizzes, virtual reality, videos and other 
activities. 
 
We will travel to and from the event by minibus. We will leave around 9am and return around 2.30pm. 
Pupils will be provided with a packed lunch if they normally order a school lunch. Please feel free to 
provide your child with a home packed lunch if you prefer. S2 tutor teachers will accompany this event 
and pupils will remain with Cedarbank staff at all times throughout the day.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns about this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicola da Silva 
PT CB@DCHS, Developing the Young Workforce Co-ordinator 
 


